
World Peace Movement
Denounces Washington's
Interference in Cuban Affairs

Havana, June 26 (RHC)-- The World Peace Movement has denounced the aggressive Cuba policy of the
new U.S. administration, which resorts to threats to try to destroy the revolutionary process in the
Caribbean state.

In a letter addressed to the Havana-based Institute of Friendship with the Peoples (ICAP), the
international organization demands that Washington stop meddling in Cuba's internal affairs.

The World Peace Movement further said that Trump's Miami anti-Cuba rhetoric constitutes a serious
setback in the process begun in December 2014 towards normalized U.S.-Cuba ties.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/133833-world-peace-movement-denounces-washingtons-
interference-in-cuban-affairs
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